
There will be a Special Meeting of 
the Stephenson City Council on 

Wednesday, December 11, 2024 at 
5:00 p.m. in Council Chambers, 

W628 Samuel Street, Stephenson. 

The purpose of the meeting will be 
to review an application for 
charitable tax exemption as 

submitted by the Stephenson Non-
Profit Housing Corporation. 


